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CAMBRIDGE.
5th Februalwy, 1959.

" This is a note to confirm that
the Meeting of the Commission organis-
inc the International Conference of
Keonomie Historians in Stockholm will
meet in Paris on the 23rd and 24th of
February. The first Meeting has been
convened for 2. 30 p.m. on the 23rd
and will he held at the Ecole Pratique
des Hautes Etudes, 54 rue de Varenne,
Paris 7€. France. If you notify
Professor Braudel at that address a
few days in advance of your arrival and
of that of ther colleagues accompanying
you, he will endeavour to reserve rooms
for vou in a Hotel. I hope to conclude
the business on February the 24th
and thus make it unnecessary for you
to spend more than one night in Paris.

. If you are accompanied by an-
Pther colleague, I should very much
1ike to have his name immediately.

M., Postan.

Senor J. Vicens Vives,




